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Fisher Phillips Attorney Discusses OSHA’s New Injury Data Base

News

9.12.24


In an interview with McKnight’s Senior Living, Micah Dickie shares how OSHA’s new injury database

will provide important workplace safety awareness for employers, but he also warns that, if taken

out of context, the data could also lead to further scrutiny from plaintiffs’ attorneys, community

activists, and union organizers.

To read the article visit McKnight’s Senior Living. Micah was also quoted in this follow up article

published in McKnight’s Senior Living.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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